
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

        

‘There is a time for everything,    and a season for every activity 
under the heavens’           Ecclesiastes 3:1
           
                               

 

Calendar for Next Week 
Monday 26th Feb: breakfast & afterschool clubs, Keyboard 
lessons 
Tuesday 27th Feb: breakfast & afterschool clubs, Cello Lessons 
Wednesday 28th Feb: breakfast & afterschool clubs, Pop-up 
Library, Violin  & Keyboard lessons 
Thursday 29th Feb: breakfast & afterschool club, Class 3 Forest 
Schools  
Friday 1st Mar: breakfast & afterschool clubs 

Fri – 23rd Feb 

House Points 
Well done to the Red house 
who scored the most house 

points this week.  

 
 
 

Dinner menu w/c 26th Feb 
Monday: Lasagne, Chocolate Krispie 
Tuesday: Chicken Bites, Sponge & Custard 
Wednesday: Roast Pork Dinner, Cheese & Crackers 
Thursday: Chilli Beef, Flapjack 
Friday: Fish & Chips, Muffin 
Alternative options of Jacket Potato’s and sandwiches are always 
available. Please can Class 1 parents let the office or class teacher 
know if your child would like an alternative option, either for the 
week ahead or day by day.  
Please can we remind you that we are a NUT AWARE school. 

For Sale 
We have been asked to 
advertise a baby grand piano 
that is being given away for 
FREE! If you are interested 
please email 
janicelawsonstrocks@gmail.com 

Local News & Events 

• Scarborough, Whitby & Ryedale SEND Hub are holding some 
free advice sessions for parents / carers with concerns 
surrounding their child’s communication. Please see attached 
flyer for further information and how to book a slot. 

• Norton Hive Library have Mother’s Day Crafts on offer at their 
next Busy Bees Craft Club tomorrow, 24th February. See 
attached.   

England Rugby Training 
Parents of those children in Class 3 and 4 who are attending the 
Rugby Training next Friday 1st March should all have received an 
email today with arrangements for the day. All children should be 
brought to school to register and collect tickets, whether you are 
taking them yourself or whether your child is going with someone 
else. Please provide children with a packed lunch so that they can 
eat at the venue before they return for afternoon school. 
 

Clubs after Half Term 
Afterschool clubs start on Monday. Children should only stay for 
clubs if there has been a consent form completed and returned to 
the office please.  

• Sign Language Club is now full however if you need childcare on 
a Monday this can be provided.  

• ALL Year 6 children should attend SATS Club on a Monday 
please. 

• Circuit Training on a Tuesday will be outdoors as much as 
possible so please ensure children have appropriate clothing 
and footwear – trainers rather than plimsols please. 

 
PE Kits 

Please ensure PE Kits are in school at all times, not just on PE days 
as they are useful for extra layers and spares. Classes will be doing 
PE on the following days this half term: 
Class 1 – Monday afternoon  Class 2 – Friday afternoon 
Class 3 – Wednesday afternoon  Class 4 – Friday afternoon 
 

Well Done Grayson! 
Grayson raised a fabulous £255 
for The Little Princess Trust. 
Thank you to everyone that 
donated. Well done Grayson.  

Home to School Transport 
The council has started a consultation on proposed changes to its 
Home to School Transport Policy. The necessary information can 
be found here on the Council’s website:  
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/your-council/consultations-and-
engagement/current-consultations/home-school-travel-policy-
consultation , together with an online survey form for your 
responses to the consultation and details of engagement events 
that will be held during the course of the consultation period. 
 

FOCAS Disco 
This is next Friday 1st March.  
5.30-6.30 (Key Stage 1) 
7.00-8.00 (Key Stage 2) 
Entry is £1 on the door.  
Please see FOCAS Facebook 
page ‘FOCAS news and events’ 
for further details. 

 
 
 

Class 3 & 4 have had a lovely day visiting York Minster in the 
morning and York Art Gallery in the afternoon. 
 Pop Up Library 

Please don’t forget library 
books on Wednesday for the 
Pop-up library.  
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